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One way in helping our students be “Future Ready,” is by providing them the
opportunity to visit 4-year institutions that they may attend after graduation.
Multiple field trips have been arranged to give our students a preview of what being a
college student is like.

Next week, a College Night Fair hosted by the Cal State Universities will be hosted in
Pasadena. Students will have the opportunity to speak to all the different Cal State
representatives to see what they have to offer. Spots for this event are limited, but
students may check in with Mr. Ramirez or Mrs. Corona for availability. 

The following trips have also been scheduled:
September 25th - Cal State Fullerton & 
Hope International University
October 6th - The Claremont Colleges

Priority for these trips are granted to 11th 
and 12th grade students followed by AVID 
students. If there are spots available, then 
other students may apply. 

FUTURE READY

V O L U M E  3

9/19 - Late Start
9/22 - Club Rush @
Lunch (Extended Lunch)
9/25 - AVID Field Trip
to CSUF and HIU
9/27 - Drop and Cover
Drill
10/3 - Late Start
10/5 - College Fair @
Covina District Field
10/6 - Homecoming
Rally
10/11 - SAT Day
10/11 - Minimum Day
10/12 - Make-up
Pictures
10/17 - Late Start
10/19 - Great California
Shakeout
10/20 - Homecoming
Football Game
10/21 - Homecoming
Dance
10/30 - Lockdown Drill 

UPCOMING EVENTS

UC Application Day



Mr. Jeff White is the quiet craftsman of our campus! He is our creative and
industrially advanced woodworking teacher! He has been teaching at Northview for
17 years. He enjoys our students and really has made Northview his home away
from home. 

Some would say Mr. White is a vigilante, seeing as how he “patrols” the streets of
Covina, ensuring our community is safe.

When Mr. White is not carving out a masterpiece, he enjoys being home with his BFF,
Winston, a Bull Terrier who never gives him a hard time. 

We thank you for your impact on students and your wheelhouse of experience. You
possess the “Grit and Gold” that keeps our legacy strong!

STAFF SPOTLIGHT

Hello, Vikings!
Start your week with a dose of tranquility! Join us at the
Wellness Center every Monday morning, starting at 8:05 am,
for a calming meditation session.

For Students: 
Looking to receive updates and reminders about how amazing
you are from the Wellness Center? Subscribe to our text
updates! Text @vikingwc23 to the number 810-10 and follow
the instructions.

For Families: 
We’re excited to announce that our first monthly family
workshop, Demystifying Mental Health, will be held in October. 
Stay tuned for more details. 

A Message from the Principal
It’s incredible to believe that we have already completed our 4th week of school. We have many amazing
things planned for our students in the next few weeks. I highly encourage all of our students to participate
in our Club Rush this Friday to explore all of the opportunities that Northview has available to get involved
and become meaningfully engaged with our school community.

Our average daily attendance took a 1.4% dip to 96.4% this past week. I would like to reiterate the
importance of coming to school each and every day. The best learning experience you will receive is in the
classroom, and we need you in school every day.

Our tutoring program, led by Mr. Grant, has already started in the Northview Library. Tutoring is available
Tuesday through Thursday before school and after school for all subject areas. Please drop by to get
support in your classes. Have a great week, Vikings!

WELLNESS CORNER



ASB hosted the Welcome Back Luau on Friday, September
15.  It was a great afternoon with food, fun, and
swimming at the Northview pool!

Next week, ASB will be hosting Club Rush on September
22.  Please encourage your children to take this
opportunity to explore some of the extracurricular
activities available on campus.

A lot of exciting events are going to be here before we
know it -- the Homecoming Rally, Football Game and
Dance, the C-VUSD Field of Valor, and more.  Stay tuned
for specifics about each of these events and more as the
year progresses! 

ASB UPDATES

Varsity Football won their game against
Monrovia High School on Thursday,
September 14 with a score of 54-35!  This
week they will be on the road for their game
against Harvard-Westlake on Friday,
September 22.  JV Football will also be away
for their game against Harvard-Westlake on
Thursday, September 21.

Varsity Volleyball kicked off the start of their
league games with two wins against West
Covina and Charter Oak.  Volleyball will be
home this week for two big rivalry games --
Monday’s game against Covina and
Wednesday’s game against San Dimas.

Varsity Girls Tennis will be home and JV Girls
Tennis will be away for their match against
West Covina on Tuesday, September 19.  
Varsity will be away and JV will be home  for
their match against Charter Oak on Thursday,
September 21.

Cross Country is prepping for their first
league race at Horsethief Canyon Park on
Wednesday, September 20 at 2:00pm.   

SPORTS at the View

Counselors are still working to update schedules.  If
you have a need or concern about your schedule and
have not already filled out the Google Form or emailed
your counselor, please email your counselor with your
concerns and they will reach out to make an
appointment.  Our first grading window ends on
September 28th.  Make sure you are working hard and
turning in all your work!

COUNSELING UPDATES

Good Luck Vikings!Good Luck Vikings!



SATURDAY SCHOOL
Need some extra help in any of your classes?  Want a
quiet place to study?  Saturday Academic School is
here!  This is also a great chance to clear any
detention hours you may have.

We are hosting our annual SAT Day on
Wednesday, October 11, 2023. The SAT is an
exam that many colleges and universities use
as a factor to determine acceptance. 

Join us as we honor the rich and diverse cultures,
histories, and contributions of Hispanic and Latino
Americans during Hispanic Heritage Month. From
September 15th to October 15th, we come together to
recognize the significant impact of Hispanic individuals
and their vibrant communities.

SAT DAY

Northview football coach Marcel Perez got
his 100th career victory in their wild 37-35
comeback win over Covina!
Congratulations to Coach Perez!

100 WINS!!!100 WINS!!!

#GOLDBLOODED

Students are also
able to earn
scholarship money if
they do well. All
students will be
taking a version of
the SAT on that day.

Please remember that
students must clear
Saturday Schools in order to
attend school-sponsored
events like school dances
(Homecoming and Prom)
and other activities.

Take this opportunity to learn, appreciate, and
celebrate the heritage of those whose roots trace back
to Spain, Mexico, the Caribbean, Central and South
America. Their stories are woven into the fabric of our
society, and their resilience and creativity continue to
inspire us all.


